PLANNING REPORT – 10th May 2022
Planning Applications received 
22/00536/F
The Old Rectory, Hall Lane, South Wootton.
Proposed new dwelling
Decision: Object to the application.
· Hall Lane is characterised by two storey detached dwellings, set back from the road within large plots. The proposed dwelling represents an undesirable overdevelopment of the site, resulting in an unacceptable cramped form of development, detrimental to the donor dwelling and local area. The proposal is therefore contrary to the NPPF policies and policies H2 and H3 of the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

· The proposed dwelling will result in the loss of trees within and along the west of Hall Lane, which would be detrimental to the character and appearance of the locality, the proposal is therefore contrary to the NPPF and South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan Policies E1 and H2.

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
22/00540/F
14 Briar Close, South Wootton 

Extension and alterations.
Decision: Support the application.
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
22/00035/TPO
28 Barsham Drive, South Wootton
2/TPO/00171 - T1: English Oak (Quercus robur) - Large crown spread and heavily over extended limbs on this tree mean a heavy reduction to tertiary unions is required. Hazard beams feature in the tree and due to its location (over a garden and play area) this is the safest course of action. 
Decision: Delegated

